








cost is achieved with limited investment in track and accepting lower performance standards.
Alternatively, higher efficiency may be achieved with increased track investment. Brookfield
Rail faces no such incentive to find the optimal service level. Again, this should be an
important consideration when the ERA makes its determination.

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment. For enquiries please contact Paul

Schollum, Economic Policy Manager, on 9213 2096 or pschollum@walga.asn.au.

Yours sincerely

Ricky Burges
Chief Executive Officer
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